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December 4th  2013
 Cake Sale

The annual Cake Sale will be held this Friday December 6th.  All confectionary donations welcome (don’t worry, not everything has to be home made, we sell everything on the day). If you wish to bake gluten free, they will be gratefully accepted and sold separately. 

  Tickets for the raffle will be sold in the days leading up to the Cake Sale and on the day itself. If any parent wants to donate a prize please hand them into the office or to one of the PTA members. All will be gratefully received.

There will be the usual games: “Guess the name of the Teddy”, “How many sweets in the jar” and “The Hidden Treasure” and of course the eagerly awaited main event : “The Cake Competition”. Please support, what is for many of us, the REAL start of Christmas!   
Post Primary Schools

As you probably know, there is a huge pressure for places in many secondary schools in South Dublin.  We would strongly advise you to apply to your chosen school as soon as possible, certainly no later than 4th class.  It is a prudent idea to have your child’s name down in a few places, in case your first choice is not available.  All schools have strict enrolment policies with some giving preference to various denominations and so-called ‘feeder schools’; and you should be familiar with these requirements.  If we can be of assistance in any way please do not hesitate to contact us.  However, we have no power to influence a school to accept a student who does not satisfy the enrolment criteria.

Parent/Teacher Meetings

We had a wonderful turnout for the meetings.  If you were unable to make your appointment, please contact your child’s teacher to arrange another.

Anti-Cyber Bullying Policy

This new policy devised by the staff and the P.T.A., and ratified by the Board of Management is available on our website.

Healthy Lunch Policy

Thank you for your continued co-operation with this policy.  A small treat is allowed on a Friday.

Collection of Children

Please let the school know in advance if someone unknown to us is collecting your child at home time.
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